Good morning! What a whirlwind the month of November has been! Next week, even though short, will be busy for some grade levels. On Tuesday the 21st, the first graders will present their ABC Thanksgiving program. This will begin at 2:30 in each first grade classroom. On Wednesday the 22nd, the second graders will present their Thanksgiving Reader’s Theater at 1:15. These will happen in individual classrooms and students can leave with their families once the programs are done. Dismissal on this day will occur at 2:06 PM.

Student Council Bundt Cake Pick Up: If you ordered bundt cakes from a student council member or at the office, the cakes will be available any time after 11:30 on Tuesday the 21st. Please enter through the front doors and we will head you in the right direction. Staff will be available until 4:00 for pick up. It is recommended that the bundt cakes be kept refrigerated until eaten.

4th/5th Grade Music Programs: A big thank you goes out to Mrs. Otten for all of her time and energy for these two musicals. They were amazing and the students did a phenomenal job. I am very proud of each and every one of our students.

NOVEMBER DATES:

Nov. 22nd Spirit Day
                Early dismissal 2:06
Nov. 23rd and 24th No School
Nov. 27th PTO meeting 6:30

NEWS FROM PTO…
BINGO FOR BOOKS:  Sagewood PTO’s Bingo for Books night will be held on Friday, December 1st, from 6:30 til 7:30.  Come play Bingo and leave with a few new books to read over the winter break. Sagewood's PTO has purchased 200 books to give away! Additional gently used book donations will be accepted Nov. 27, 28, 29, and 30.  Simply place in boxes in front hallway. Join us for this night of free fun and free books!
Please use this link http://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090c4fa8a628a1fc1-bingo or email marshallsfamily5@gmail.com if interested in volunteering to help with this event.
SPIRIT DAY: Send your student decked out in their Sagewood apparel on Wednesday, November 22nd! The class with the most students supporting the Timberwolves will earn a special treat!

BOX TOPS: As you shop, cook, clean, and bake for Thanksgiving, please keep an eye out for Box Tops! Send those clippings with your student- the class that brings in the most by Thursday, December 14th will earn a doughnut and juice party! FYI- each Box Top earns $0.10 that comes directly to Sagewood's PTO!
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